
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2, 2023 
 
 
Jason McBride, Health Commissioner  

Galion City Health Department 

113 Harding Way East 

Galion, OH 44833 

 

 

Re:  Ohio Department of Health (ODH) Review of Independent Audit Report for the year ending December 31, 2021 

 

 

Dear Mr. McBride: 

 

 

The audit has been accepted and our review closed for the period covered.  Our completion of the audit review does not 

change the status of any open grants. The appropriate program office will notify you of any program closure once all 

conditions of the grant have been completed. 

 

 

If you have questions regarding the review of your audit, please contact Francis Mensah, Grants Services Unit – 

Compliance, (614) 752-7323 or e-mail to francis.mensah@odh.ohio.gov 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer L. McCauley/SDC 

 

Jennifer McCauley 

Chief, Grants Services Unit 

 

cc: Audit File #0172001   
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